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Thursday 22 November 2018 
 
To all Parents/Carers of Mouse Class Pupils 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Swimming Lessons at St George’s Community Hydrotherapy Pool 
 
In the new year we will be starting swimming sessions for six weeks at St George’s Community 
Hydrotherapy Pool for pupils in Mouse Class.  
 
The lessons will be every Thursday morning and will start on Thursday 10th January and run up to 
and including Thursday 14th February 2019. The pupils will travel to and from the pool in the school 
minibus, with teaching staff from their class. If the minibus isn’t available on any of these dates we 
will travel in taxis.  
 
Please ensure that your child brings their swimming kit into school on the above Thursdays, to 
enable them to participate.  
 
To ensure that we comply with the pool’s health and safety regulations please complete the 
attached health declaration form and return to us by Friday 7th December 2018. 
 
As you have already completed a general consent form for your child’s participation in educational 
visits and off-site activities, we do not need you to provide further permission, but wanted to make 
you aware of the trip out. You can, if you wish, inform the school that you do not want your child to 
take part in this particular visit or activity by emailing admin@copaspecialschool.org  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs L Ives 
Head of School  
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